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Discontinuance of the Dual-Use  

Priority Mail/Priority Mail Express Medium Tube Box 
 
 
 
 
 
As part of the Delivering for America plan and simplifying our packaging offerings, we conducted an 
analysis of our packaging and based on usage, the Postal Service is discontinuing the production of the 
Dual-Use Priority Mail/Priority Mail Express Medium Tube Box (O1098M) effective immediately. 

 

This item will remain available while supplies last. Customers interested in ordering this box are 
encouraged to place desired orders before supplies are depleted. 
 
For questions regarding this change, please email expeditedpackaging@usps.gov.  
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Please visit us on the USPS Industry Outreach/ USPS Corporate Affairs website.  
Thank you for your support of the United States Postal Service.    

Industry Engagement & Outreach/USPS Corporate Affairs 
  

To subscribe or unsubscribe to Industry Alerts, please hit reply and send us your request. Or mail your request to:  
Attn: Industry Engagement & Outreach  

475 L’Enfant Plaza SW, RM 4411  
Washington DC 20260  
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